
     B O A R D   B R I E F S 
A Brief summary of highlights of Wyandotte Board of Education Meetings 

Board of Education 2021-2022:  President-Patrick Sutka; Vice President-Cynthia Kinney;  
Treasurer-Theresa Crnkovich; Secretary-Kathleen Kane;  

Trustees-Dana Browning, Michael Swiecki & Kelly Webber 
 

 

March 15, 2022 
Regular School Board Meeting 7:00 

Attendance 
Present:   Browning, Crnkovich, Kane, Kinney, Sutka, Swiecki, Webber 
 

Oath of Office  
• Newly Elected Board Member Kelly 

Webber was given their ceremonial Oath 
of Office by the Honorable Judge Elizabeth 
DiSanto. 

 

Special Orders & Reports 
 Special recognition was given to Robert 

Kirby and he was thanked for his 21 years 
of service to the Wyandotte School Board.  

 RHS students gave a presentation on 
multimedia productions at Roosevelt.  

o  
Hearing of the Public 

 Renee Jasinski 
 Robert Kirby 

    
Action Agenda 

 Election of officers-Patrick Sutka voted in 
as Board President 

 Board mask mandate removal 
 Secretary waiver for diplomas 
 General fund budget revision 2021-2022 
 Guidance Center voluntary school 

assessment.   
 

Committee of the Whole/Discussion Agenda 
o Work Session– Tuesday April 5, 2022 – 

6:30 pm at the Board of Ed. Building 
o Regular School Board Meeting – Tuesday, 

April 19, 2022 
o 1000 Policy Series-No changes 
o 2000 Policy Series -two procedures 

changed 

 
Consent Agenda 

 Board of Education Bills - $270 
 Bills & Vouchers-$6,797,914.81 
 Introduction of new football coach, Chris 

Merrell. 
 

Announcements 
   From the Superintendent- 

• Congratulated the Top 10 RHS Graduates 
• Kindergarten Round-Up will be April 27th at 

6:00 at all of the elementary schools.  
• Spring Break will be from March 28-April 1 
• MASB awards given to: Dana Browning, 

Kathleen Kane and the entire Board 
received the “Standard of Excellence 
Whole Board Award.” 

  From the Board- 
• Member Swiecki informed the Board that 

MASB was offering classes for ½ price in 
Lincoln Park. 

• Member Crnkovich reported that the 
BearBots would be competing in their first 
face to face competition in Belleville on 
March 26th and in Woodhaven on April 8th.  

• Member Browning wanted to express her 
gratitude to two Wilson students for 
assisting the Mayor by helping to translate 
at a wedding he officiated. 

• Dr. Cost wanted everyone to know that the 
drama department would be putting on 
the play “You’re a Good Man Charlie 
Brown.” 

   


